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I am writing to object to the proposed planning application for the two
new nuclear power stations at Sizewell, on these grounds:

The site is on a notoriously eroding coast, and with climate change and
predicted rise in sea-level, this will become even more vulnerable.

The site is in the AONB and its fragile ecosystems would be compromised.
The site is too close to the internationally important Minsmere reserve.

The building work and proposed campus would have a very bad effect on
local people's lives, the roads would become dangerously overcrowded,
and this would very badly affect tourism - a main source of local
employment.

The amount of money the scheme would cost could be used to much greater
effect in renewal energy development.

There is still no guaranteed safe way to dispose of waste materials from
nuclear power generation, spent uranium etc

Yours, in hope of the proposal being turned down,

Meg Amsden
Resident of Parish of Blythburgh.




